Eliminating vote by mail in the state of
Oregon will create chaos and vastly reduce
the number of Oregonians who participate
in the legal voting process. Will the
government of OR guarantee paid time off
for many working individuals who are not
allowed time off for voting? Voting needs
to be made as accessible as possible for
all Oregonians. We the people need the
rime to be informed voters. Vote by mail
enables this by letting voters take the time
necessary to read our voters pamphlet and
make informed decisions when we have
the time for it. Vote by mail has been one
of the most fair and democratic processes
in our state. We, the legal and registered
voters, strongly oppose this right being
taken away.



